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March 23, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin: 482 
RE: Service Revision Notification 

 

Distribution: 
 
Effective Monday, March 29, 2004, all volume originating at Laredo, Tx and Mexico interior points 
destined Los Angeles, will terminate at City of Industry in lieu of LATC.  
 
The LATC terminal is currently oversubscribed which is negatively affecting westbound service 
from the aforementioned origins.  This revision is meant to stabilize this service and assist in the 
overall efforts to reduce congestion in LATC. 
 
If you have specific questions, please direct them to our Business Development Team. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 

 


